SPECIAL MEETING OF THE BOARD OF COUNTY COMMISSIONERS

Friday, March 26, 1982

Commissioner George R. Aud, President Present:

> Commissioner Richard D. Arnold Commissioner Ford L. Dean Commissioner David F. Sayre

Edward V. Cox, County Administrator

Joseph P. O'Dell, Director, Budget & Data Services

Judith A. Mullins, Recording Secretary

(Commissioner Vice-President Larry Millison was not present.)

The meeting was called to order at 1:15 p.m.

1982-82 RECOMMENDED BUDGET

Mr. O'Dell reviewed with the Commissioners the 1982-83 Recommended Budget. After review and discussion the Commissioners unanimously approved signing the 1982-83 Recommended Budget setting the recommended Operating Budget at \$24,577,705 and the recommended Capital Budget at \$1,575,279. The Commissioners requested Mr. O'Dell to proceed to have the Recommended Budget available for public inspection and review on April 1, 1982.

Further, the Commissioners approved setting the public hearing dates for presentation of the Recommended Budget as follows:

Wednesday, April 27 - Board of Education Budget

Thursday, April 28 All other spending units including the Capital Budget

The meeting adjourned at 3:30 p.m.

Approved,

George R. President